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15th June 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Child’s name …………………………………………………..Class……….……………… 
 
Your child has been selected to represent St Michael’s Junior School in a cricket 
league match at Aldershot Cricket Club on Tuesday 20th June 2017.  
 
The match will take place at 3.45pm at Aldershot Cricket Ground and should be 
finished around 6pm. It is the parent’s responsibility to get your child to and 
from the event. 
 
Your child will need to bring suitable footwear and shorts, shirts will be provided by the 
school. It would be advisable that children wear a tracksuit to keep warm and have a 
snack/drink. 
 
You are very welcome to come and support our team!  
 
Yours sincerely 
  
 
Mr Hills 
 

 
CRICKET MATCH 

 
I give permission for my child to take part in the cricket league match on Tuesday 20th 
June 2017. 
 
Name.................................................................................Class…................................ 
 
Emergency contact no. (During that time) ……………………………………………….... 
 
Medical Condition/Medication………………………..……………………………………… 
 
My child will be collected by…………………………………………….…………………… 
OR 
My child is allowed to walk home alone □ (please tick) 
 
 
Signed ……………………………………………………. Date ……………………………. 
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